
July 23, 2025 Update | U.S. Route 250/McCauley Drive 
intersection traffic impacts 

 

Starting the evening of Friday, July 25, the next phase of construction at the U.S. Route 

250/McCauley Drive intersection in Uhrichsville will begin as part of the ongoing concrete 

pavement replacement project.  

ODOT, in close collaboration with the project contractor, Shelly and Sands, Inc., has 

proactively developed and implemented a strategic traffic plan to minimize future 
disruptions. By initiating this next traffic pattern phase, it will save up to four weeks of 

additional traffic impact phases. This will result in smoother travel conditions and reduce 

overall inconvenience for residents, commuters, and businesses affected by the project. 

Once setup is complete, the updated traffic pattern will be in place after 7:00 p.m. on 

Friday, July 25. 

• No left turns will be permitted from either direction of U.S. 250 or McCauley Drive. 
• The intersection will operate as right-in, right-out only. 

What to Expect: 

• ❌ No left turns from either direction of U.S. 250 or McCauley Drive 

• ❌ No straight-through traffic across U.S. 250 from either side of McCauley Drive 

• ✅ Right-in, right-out only permitted for all directions 

• ✅ U.S. 250 mainline traffic remains open 

• 🚶‍♂️ Pedestrian traffic will be maintained throughout this phase 



Suggested Travel Routes 

• East McCauley to West McCauley: Take U.S. 250 west to the Midvale exit, then return 

east on U.S. 250. 
• West McCauley to East McCauley: Take U.S. 250 east to U.S. Route 36 west, then use 

Trenton Avenue and U.S. 36 east to rejoin U.S. 250 west. 

Duration & Purpose 

This phase is expected to last three weeks. The revised traffic pattern helps accelerate 

construction, reduce future impacts, and minimize disruptions during the upcoming school 

year. 

ODOT reminds motorists to please plan for delays and watch for signage indicating changes 

in lane closures and traffic patterns. All phases of traffic are weather permitting. 

 


